
Glenwood Middle School
Rising 6th Grade Information Night for Parents & Guardians

Will your child attend Glenwood Middle School next year?
If so, save the date!

Thursday, January 19*, 2023
6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Rising 6th Grade Information Night for Parents & Guardians
We can’t wait to meet our new Glenwood families!

Please join us for a parent/guardian information session about the
6th grade program of studies, including the
GT Program at Glenwood Middle School.

After the formal program, there will be an
optional Q& A session and student-led tours.

*Snow date is Wednesday, January 25, at 6:00 p.m.


